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Hi Aspenwood students/staff/parents! Students in Div.4/5 that are part of Aspenwood Care are making Christmas crackers to give to seniors and families to bring cheer and happiness to their day.  We are going to collect soft candy that has no Halloween logos. PLEASE NO HARD CANDY!!! We would prefer smaller soft candy and chocolate (no peanuts). Also, we are collecting empty, clean toilet paper rolls.  You can start bringing these supplies from Nov.1st to Nov.15th to your classroom teacher. We are going to make Christmas crackers on Dec.7th in the gym. Be sure to bring these supplies!!! Thank-you for supporting Aspenwood Cares!  🎄 
Sincerely,
Jack and Trent


  
